
Let’s get ready to Stroll & Roll!

For more information  
scan the QR code or visit  
www.latrobe.vic.gov.au/StrollandRoll

We are proud to be part of the Stroll & Roll active travel to school program! 

This is a great opportunity to start forming new healthy habits and to promote the 
many benefits that active travel has for our students and families.

Students can walk, ride, skate or scoot to school and be alert and ready to learn for 
the day. The program includes road safety education for students, the use of active 
travel passports and incentives for reaching active travel milestones. 

We will have the support of Latrobe City Council for the duration of the year and 
look forward to addressing barriers to active travel and see more students walking 
or riding to school each day. Keep an eye out as there are more details to come.


